For more
information and/or

to sign up

please contact the
Dufferin Marsh
Coodinator

Mary Asselstine

at the Township of King
905 859-0056 ext 5226
or home phone

905 939 7544
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MONITORS

REQUIREDIMMEDIATELY

THE DUFFERIN MARSH COMMITTEE NEEDS VOLUNTEERS TO HELP
CONDUCT THE ANNUAL FROG MONITORING PROGRAMME IN THE MARSH.

Monitoring begins in mid April when the frogs first start to sing and lasts until the
end of May (depending on the weather). This is great way for high school kids to
accumulate community hours. It is also a great way to bond with younger children
by accompanying them on the monitoring which is scheduled for early evening
twice a week.

We will be holding a training and information session at The Grackle Coffee
Company on Main Street on Tuesday April 8th at 8:00pm.

Please contact us if you are planning on attending.

IT'S EASY AND FUN TOO!
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